Face It All in the Fall
Pequot Lakes Fourteenth Annual Fall Fourth and Fifth-Step Retreat

Have you been putting off completing your fourth and fifth steps? Have you ever
done them? If so, how long has it been since you completed your last fourth and
fifth? Would you benefit from completing a new one? Have you told yourself
that you don’t have the time, the place, or the instructions to get the job done?
Well, now you do. Simply attend this retreat. Al-Alanons are welcome, too.

What: A place and time to complete fourth and fifth steps, both for
first-timers and for anyone desiring or needing a fresh inventory.

When: Friday, October 24, 5:00 PM until 10:00 PM (supper provided)
Saturday, October 25, 9:00 AM until 1:00 PM (treats provided)

Where: Our Savior’s Lutheran Church, 30985 Front Street, Pequot Lakes
(directly across from the former Wells Fargo bank)
*See reverse side for map.

Schedule: Friday will offer guidance on fourth steps, followed by quiet time to
work on individual inventories. Various types of fourth-step inventory
guides will be provided, and fourth-step mentors, sponsors, and others
will be available to help those working on inventories.

Saturday will be used to finish fourth steps, followed by fifth steps. A
number of persons trained and experienced in hearing fifth steps will
be available, so you may select a sponsor, a counselor, a member of
the clergy, another AA member, or someone else of your choosing.

Just imagine, in less than a day you will complete these two vital steps that can
lead to a lifetime of contented sobriety. All that is required is willingness.

If you plan to attend, RSVP by calling Joe A. at 218-562-5073.



